
2020 City Sidewalk Repair 

The City contracted with a local company to replace over 300 feet of hazardous sidewalk panels along the East side 

of Highway 30, a section which is the City’s responsibility to maintain. In addition to the sidewalk repair on Highway 

30, the City’s contractor also replaced 7 ADA sidewalk ramps along SE 6th St. These needed safety improvements 

are the first of several improvements that have been made possible by the Scappoose Local Fuel Tax. Below are 

some before and after examples of the work that was completed. 
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